Annex C

“ASEAN Internship Scheme for Hong Kong Higher Education Students” 2023
Acknowledgement of the HKETO in Singapore/Jakarta/Bangkok – 
Standard Format

[bookmark: _GoBack]Participating Hong Kong Institutions are required to acknowledge the HKETO in Singapore/Jakarta/Bangkok in all materials promoting or making reference to the “ASEAN Internship Scheme for Hong Kong Higher Education Students” within and outside the institutions.  A standard acknowledgement is provided below for reference: 
“[Name of Hong Kong Institution] would like to thank the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office in Singapore/Jakarta/Bangkok of the Government of HKSAR for referring internship opportunities to us under the ASEAN Internship Scheme for Hong Kong Higher Education Students.  For more details, please visit the offices’ websites: www.hketosin.gov.hk, www.hketojakarta.gov.hk, www.hketobangkok.gov.hk”















